
Dear HBC and Chris, 
  
Thanks so much for writing.  We don’t normally hear from anyone at Harvest.  Thank you for the 
news.  We look forward to meeting Pastor Cook when we are home next. 
  
I will be sure to include our address in the letters we send to you.  In case you don’t have it, it is; 
  
Paul and Bella Gervasi 
Box 1057 / YMMP 
Pontianak, 78010 
Kal-Bar 
Indonesia.  
  
It hasn’t changed in a very long time.  In fact it only changed then because the post office revised their 
post office box numbers.  
  
Normally we write every month or two.  Writing once a quarter shouldn’t be a problem.  We also try to 
answer any personal letters we receive.  I have been sending letters to Harvest to Ken Cina.  Is that still 
what you want us to do?  Are there other addresses you want us to use, or include?  
  
From the dates you gave me, it sounds like we are about the same age.  I went to Surabaya twice when 
our daughters were born in East Java.   I had to register them with the consulate there.  And of course 
we have been to Jakarta MANY times through the years.  But now it is so crowded that it takes hours to 
get from the airport to downtown and vice versa.  Getting around in Jakarta is not fun.  I understand the 
government is planning on moving the capital to East Kalimantan.  I imagine that Jakarta will still be the 
hub for business.  There isn’t much in East Kalimantan, which I guess is the point.  Do you ever go back 
to visit your family?  
  
Did you come to the Lord in Indonesia?  I am sure with the name “Christian” you were never Moslem.  
  
Thanks again for writing.  Please feel free to write any time you like.  
  
Paul 
 


